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Appendix E

Eberline Instrument Corporation, Interoffice
Memorandum, November 23, 1970, Tritium Spill
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EBERLINE INSTRUMENT CORPORATION
Interoffice Memorandum

Date November 23, 1970
To Isotope Committee File Dept.
From Eric L. Gelger 74 Dept.

Subject: Tritium Spill

Two small vials containing approximately 1 uCi of tritium were
broken on the floor of the assembly area on November 13, 1970.
This was cleaned up immediately by Bill Hart. Cleaning materials
and gloves were discarded in the radioactive waste. Wipes taken
after clean-up were all below 3 x 10‘5 uCi. Urine samples from

Bill Hart and Lawson Phyfe were both less than 3 x 10-5 uCi/ml.
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